
32nd American Indian Workshop 

Graz, Austria 2011 

Business Meeting, April 1, 2011 

Agenda: 

1.) Mandates 
2.) Funding for homepage and list server 
3.) American Indian Workshop 2012 
4.) American Indian Workshop 2013 
5.) Other business 

 

Minutes 

1.) Mandates 

“Website” 

Renate Bartl introduces the website www.american-indian-workshop.org. The site includes most of 
the programs of former workshops. Missing information or information about events to be published 
can be send to her.  

Everybody who is not on the mailing list and wants to get the newsletter from the American Indian 
Workshop can register with his full name and his email address. 

Everybody agrees that Renate Bartl is responsible for the website and the server (assisted by Heidi 
Mörtl)  

“Facebook” 

Heidi Mörtl and Markus Lindner introduce the Facebook group “American Indian Workshop”. 
Everybody can register, if he or she is on the mailing list and can be recognized by name. 

Members of the group are invited to post information, new publications, or events on the wall or to 
upload photos. 

Markus Lindner and Heidi Moertl are the administrators of the group. The participants of the 
business meeting agree to go on with that group. 

“Publications” 

There is nobody responsible for collecting publications of the AIW members. 

“Magazines” 

The assumption to change the name of that point into “Journals” comes up.  As there is no AIW 
Magazine, it seems not be important to change it right now. 

 



Final acclamations confirm the informal committee structure and the mandates: 

AIW Organizing Committee:  Karin Isernhagen / Peter Gerber / Monika Egli / Renate Bartl / Heidrun 
Moertl / Riku Hämäläinen / Markus Lindner 

Museums:  Liane Apel 

Studies:  Anne Grob 

Events:    Renate Bartl 

Publications:  NN 

Magazines:   NN 

Mailing list moderators: Heidrun Moertl / Renate Bartl 

Webpage / Mailserver: Renate Bartl 

Facebook:   Markus Lindner / Heidrun Moertl 

It is expected that the responsible people work on their mandates. 

 

2.) Funding for homepage and list server 

Renate Bartl explains that the data of the mailing list and the website is hosted on a small server for 
free, but there is no guarantee that this will stay.  To be able to react immediately if the server has to 
be changed, a collection started at the workshop. The money (110 €) is kept on a bank account by 
Renate Bartl. Markus Lindner has a second bank mandate for that account. 

 

3.) American Indian Workshop 2012 

The 33rd American Indian Workshop (April 12-15, 2012) will be held in Zurich, Switzerland as a 
cooperation of the Nordamerika Native Museum and the Völkerkundemuseum (Museum of 
ethnology) of the university. The title will be "’Presentation and Representation’ Revisited: Places, 
Media, and Disciplines”. Papers have to be close to this title. 

 

4.) American Indian Workshop 2013 

Riku Hämäläinen agrees to host the 34th American Indian Workshop (2013) in Helsinki. Other possible 
places for future workshops are the University of Leiden and the University College London 
(Department of Spanish and Latin American Studies; Sadhana Rutz Gutierrez) 

 

5.) Other business 



Val Napoleon invites to a conference on “Indigenous peoples governance” (April 2012, Montreal).  
She will give more information to us using the mailing list. 

 

Minutes: Markus Lindner 


